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chunOakland5 - Michael

From: Suzanne Chun Oakland [chunoakland@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, April 11, 2010 2:42 PM

To: . Sarah Suzuki

Cc: chunOaklands - Michael

Subject: Re: HCR 51

Thank you, Sarah.

Mike:

Here is a testimony for HCR 51

Thanks,

Susie

--- On Thu, 4/8/10, Sarah Suzuki <suzukis003@hawaii.rr.com> wrote:

From: Sarah Suzuki <suzukis003@hawaii.rt.com>

Subject: HCR 51

To: HMSTestimony@Capitol.hawaii.gov

Cec: senchunoakland@Capitol.hawaii.gov, "'Suzanne Chun Oakland™ <chunoakiand@yahoo.com>
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2010, 10:32 PM

Date: April 8, 2010

To:  Senator Suzanne Chun-QOakland, Chair

Committee on Human Services

Senator Les Thara, Jr. Vice Chair

Committee on Human Services

From: Sarah Suzuki, MBA, BSN, RN
President, Case Management Council

Managing Partner, Blue Water Resources



Hearing Date: Thursday, April 8, 2010,

Hearing Time: 2:15 P.M.

Hearing Place: Conference Room 016, State Capitol

Subject: HCR 51

Declaring the Second Week in October as Case Management Week

Position:

I, respectfully, ask the Committee on Human Services to pass HCR 51 to recognize the contributions of Case
Management providers in mobilizing resources to coordinate and promote quality and cost-effective care for the
aged, blind, and disabled population with varied healthcare needs.

Thank you for allowing me to provide this testimony.



